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Communion Kkits are available at the
Visitor’s Center.
Please pick up enough for
you and your family as

you enter the auditorium.

Disposable masks and gloves are also available
at the Visitor’s Center should you have

need or want of these items.
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SOouTH MAIN CHURCH OF CHRIST
402 South Main ~ P.O. Box 1597
Henderson, TX 75653-1597
(903) 657-1408 ~ FAX (903) 657-1409
Website: www.southmainchurch.com
Email: office@southmainchurch.com
Wi-Fi Login: SMCOC-Guest
Password: SouthMain16
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WEEKLY NEWS BULLETIN
DECEMBER 5, 2021
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WELCOME
PRAISE LEADER - Travis Birdwell

Praise the Lord - # 74
Sing Hallelujah to the Lord - H 242

PRAYER - Foy Brown
SCRIPTURE READING
Luke 3:1-6

Be)/ond This Land ngartin(q -H 870
By Christ Redeemed - # 366

THE LORD’S SUPPER - Bobby Davis
PRAYER FOR OFFERING

To Us a Child ngope Is Born - # 1006

MESSAGE - Bob Payne
“Surround Us, Lord: Jesus and Angels”
Psalm 91:11-12

Do You Know My Jesus? -H 943
I'll Fly Away - H 851

CLOSING PRAYER - Dodd Vinson

“Depart in Peace” (Luke 2:29)
Please silence all cell phones and pagers.

CCLI # 290723




[ SOUTHMAINPRAYS J

JASON BLALACK, relative of Jonathan & Candace
Blalack, is suffering from complications from recent back
surgery.

OUR COUNTRY

PLEASE CONTINUE TO PRAY FOR: Roy & Fern Bench, Paula
Blalack, Pat Brack, Amy Bridges, Don Brooks, Dee Brown,
Keith Brown, Gary Burton, Melvin & Barbara Byrd, Rickey
Chapman, Layton Cummings, Roy Dorsey, Jeff Durant, Bob
Fergerson, Caitlyn Gainey, Ronnie Gammon, Odelia
Gutierrez, Margaret Hampton, Virgie Hopson, Roy Hunt,
James Hurts, Lynn Jackson, Joyce Johnson, Joel King, Linda
Marrow, Teresa Myers, Rhonda Porter, Juanita Purser, Chris-
tina Vanover, Gerald Wood

SYMPATHY

Our sympathies go to Sylvia Jones at the loss of her
brother, Albert Choat, who passed away early Tuesday
afternoon, November 30th, in Atlanta, GA. Service arrange-
ments are pending at this time.

SUNDAY AM NURSERY ATTENDANT
Renee Hampton

[ STAFFINFO ]

ELDERS:
Travis Birdwell.............. travisbirdwell1 @aol.com
David Chenault................ dhchenault@gmail.com
Bobby Davis................ bobbydtxu222(@gmail.com
Doug Hopkins................. dougndiann(@gmail.com
Bob Payne................... bpaynel(@suddenlink.net
Rodger Poe....................... rpoe9(@hotmail.com
Barry Rivers........................ brivers(@eastex.net

PuLPIT MINISTER:
Bob Payne:.................... bpaynel(@suddenlink.net

FAMILY LIFE MINISTER:
David Chenault:........... dhchenault@gmail.com.com

CHILDREN’S MINISTER:
Janet Thompson:................ drjanett55(@gmail.com
CHURCH SECRETARY:
Reneé Hampton:......... office@southmainchurch.com
CHURCH TREASURER:

Rodger Poe:...................... rpoe9(@hotmail.com
MAINTENANCE, GROUNDS AND HOUSEKEEPING:
Dicky & Karen Harris
DEACONS:

Chuck Ashmore Jim Smith
Ken Sabella Dodd Vinson

[ SOUTH MAIN SHARES J

Happy Bisthiday

Jon Fredenburg,
Joyce Johnson,
Victoria Brown,

Jonathan Blalack,
Barry Rivers!!!

[ ANNOUNCEMENTS J

1ST SUNDAY KIDS PRAISE

All children between the ages of 3 years old through 3r
grade will be dismissed after Communion to go to Rooms 9
-10 where they will travel as a group to the MPB for Kid's
Praise. Children will return to Rooms 9-10 where they can
be picked up immediately following worship.

DEACONS & MINISTRY LEADERS

Deacons & Ministry Leaders, by now you should have
received your budget letters and worksheets pertaining to
the 2022 budget. If you have not received your packet in
either an email or a hard copy (for those who do not use
email), please contact the office asap.

Rodger has asked that you return your budget requests
by December 12th if at all possible. Thank you!!

CHRISTMAS FOR KiDS

Due to your generosity, our goal for the Giving Tree has
been met and surpassed!! Many families will be blessed
this year because of you. Any surplus funding will be added
to our Family Helping Family Benevolence fund. Thank you
once again!!

LADIES CHRISTMAS PARTY

The Ladies Gift Wrapping Party will be 6:00 PM Mon-
day, December 13th, to wrap the Giving Tree gifts. Please
bring a snack to share and scissors if you have them.

CHRISTIAN HOMES & FAMILY SERVICES DINNER

Please join Christian Homes & Family Services at 6:30pm
on Tuesday, January 18, 2022 at the Green Acres Cross-
walk, as we welcome Jenny and Dave Marrs, stars of
HGTV’s “Fixer to Fabulous” for our first “Heroes of Fos-
ter Care” dinner. We will be honoring the amazing families
who open their homes to love and care for foster children
throughout East Texas. For ticket information please visit
our website at https://christianhomes.com/ or call Kay Bin-
kley at (903) 509-0558.
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